Grant Aid Report — Baptist Church (defib)

The Congregation of Didcot Baptist Church wish to say thank you to the Didcot Town Council for the
grant of £1770.30 towards the Defib cabinet and its fixture costs.

As you will recall the defib had been originally donated to the church for use only within the church
building.

But after discussions with the congregation, it was decided that we should try to make this more widely
available.

The grant given helped to fund the necessary parts needed, which in turn has enabled us to make this
facility available to our community.

As you can see from the photo, the Defib is on the wall to the right of the church porch, by the bike rack,
ready for use.

It has also been registered on The Circuit.
Thank you once again.

Julie

Karen (one of the defib guardians), Julie & George



